
  

Logan Elementary School PTO Membership 
 
Please support the Logan Elementary PTO today by joining our PTO 
membership. The cost is only $5, which goes toward programs for the 
students, field trips, teacher appreciation, and much, much more!  
We are fully funded by fundraisers and PTO memberships. 
 

Your membership alone will give us a BIGGER voice in our school and community. Budget, programs, school 
events, and volunteer opportunities will be discussed at monthly meetings (attendance is not mandatory). We 
would love for you to join us at our next meeting and see all the awesome things Logan PTO has to offer!  
Your child’s PTO needs your unique talents, whether it’s volunteering a few hours a month or a few 
hours a year, serving on the board, or attending meetings. Come join us! 
 
Please keep in mind that anyone can join the PTO: parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, close friends, high 
school siblings, neighbors, etc. Anyone that has an interest in making your child’s potential a reality can join 
the PTO and make it possible. Visit https://www.eawildcats.net/domain/100 for more information! 
 
If you wish to volunteer for activities throughout the school year (such as the Holiday parties, Book Fairs, 
Holiday Shop, Read-A-Thon, Field day, Field Trips, etc.), you must be a member of the Logan Elementary 
PTO and you must turn in all of your clearances and TB test results by September 27th in accordance with the 
District’s Policy #916 concerning clearances. Visit https://www.eawildcats.net/domain/99 for more information.  
 
For questions, please contact Logan Elementary PTO President Kelly Probola at angsmom1@hotmail.com 
or Logan Elementary PTO Membership Coordinators Angelica Wilson at 412-215-4859 and Maria Checchio at 
412-612-6810. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Yes, I would like to join the Logan PTO! 
 

Please tear at the dotted-line above, complete and return this lower portion for each member along with cash 
only ($5/membership) to your child’s homeroom teacher in an envelope marked “Logan PTO Membership”.  
 
 
Name:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Teacher’s Name and Room Number: _______________________________________________ 

___________ YES, I would like to receive more information about how I can help this year. 
  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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Paid: ____________  Date:  _____________  Amount:  __________ Receipt Given:  _____________________ 

    

 


